Chaeman, Austin - & J\ q O_LI

————
From: Donyale Stancle <medlifehq@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 10:02 AM
To: Chapman, Austin
Subject: Update Re: BOA-22904

Good morning, Austin. | am writing to confirm that | will be opening Medicinal Life Headquarters (dispensary) in 2
weeks. | have received my COO from the City and also my license from the state.

Will I be required to attend today? If | am not in attendance, is it possible that she would be approved to operate within
1000ft of my dispensary? | will be there if needed but hoping this email will serve the same purpose.

Thanks
Donyale

On Friday, April 24, 2020, Donyale Stancle <medlifehg@gmail.com> wrote:
Great. Thank you.

On Friday, April 24, 2020, Chapman, Austin <AChapman@incog.org> wrote:

Yes | did and | will communicate that information to the Board. Thank you for the response.

From: Donyale Stancle <medlifehg@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 9:30 AM

To: Chapman, Austin <AChapman@incog.org>
Subject: Re: BOA-22904

Good morning, Austin. Just wanted to confirm you received my email? Thanks and have a great weekend.

Donyale

On Wednesday, April 22, 2020, Donyale Stancle <medlifehg@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Austin,

Thanks for reaching out. Yes, | am still planning to open Medicinal Life Headquarters (dispensary) at that location in
the very near future; still making my way through the process. My landlord shared the notice with me and | planned
to attend in person as well. Thanks again for reaching out.



Donyale Stancle

On Wednesday, April 22, 2020, Chapman, Austin <AChapman@incog.org> wrote:

Mr. Stancle,

I am writing you in regards to your previous application for a spacing verification at 6125 E 31 Street. We have an
applicant who put in an application for a spacing verification that is within 1,000’ of your address | am reaching out
to confirm that you are still opening at that location | see that you have been issued your Certificate of Occupancy
but | did want to reach out and confirm that with you. I've attached a map with the location other dispensary.
Please respond to this email and let us know if your plans have changed for opening at that location. The Board will
have a copy of your Occupancy Certificate but it would be helpful to hear directly from that you are opening at the
6125 E 31* Street. Feel Free to contact me with any questions.

Best,

Austin Chapman

Planner, City of Tulsa Board of Adjustment

TU LSA Tulsa Planning Office

PLANNING OFFICE
2 W. 2nd St., 8th Floor | Tulsa, OK 74103

918.579.9471

ac hapman@incog.ora

Determining compliance to zoning or building code requirements is not a function of this office.

The Building Permits Division will address compliance upon application for a building permit or occupat
{(918) 596-9456}



